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A MESSAGE FRONSTRICT GOVERNANDY MCMILLAN

September is already here and tirhasflown by. July and August were very active months as we installed new
and District Officers and started our official visitations.e Wave also chartered a new OC Professional Lions |
with 24 new members!! This is an exciting time for our District as we are now at 1,295 members and growin
addition of the new club puts us at 35 clubs in the District. Lions Clubs Internatiomders are now at 1,466,78]
members in over 200 countries. As a District we have started the new year running with many service proje
club events and we look forward attending more this FAlISuccessful Club Is A Busy Club!

In September we Wl be holding our Region meetings and we hope you all will attend these very informative discussions fol
knowledge and leadership in your regio¥iour Opinion Matters!!

The District Web Site is a very good placeAbtmembersto get club informaibn, read the Forum and find out important dates ar
events for the year. So please sigh on as a membBidict4L4.OR@o stay informed.

Record your Service Projects on your reports every month to LCI. This is very important so we can track hpgopianye serve
each year.

Looking forward to seeing all of you during this year at your meetings and Club projects & events.

~ONE TEAM ONE DREANDNS IN ACTION TO SER
District Governor Randy McMillan
WE WORK FOR Y@QUust sayin!!!

A MESSAGE FROWRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERINER PIVA

Hello Lions. It is common to hear people sy, f £ & SNIWAOS 2NHFYAT FdA2ya | NX
O2YYdzyAle &ASNBLAOB8zyBHYRIE2NIES®Eé R2 y20 22Ay 2NBFYAT G
even made them yourselves.

Recently we began making official visits to glibthe District. The average humber of Lions per club in our Distric
26 (when you remove the three largest and two smallest clulidyer the past several months, | have spoken
— .« | many Lions whose dbs are in stasis or transitioriThese clubs malye experiencing no growth, loss of members,
. stagnation. Some of these clubs have even accepted they will fizzle out and are just waiting to shut off the ligh
close the door.

What does it mean to be a club in transitionefine club transitioras a recognition of needed change to create an environmen
service that is sustainableTransitions are difficult though; partly because some members are comfortable with the status qu
LI NIt e& 06SOFdzasS I Of dzo A ayi@nsiioa@NE K2g (2 GNI yairdizy 2N gK

Transitions are not done in a single year; if done correctly transitions are part of d@elonglan. First, someone needs to take th
lead to champion a path to the futureThis means they will identify what needs to be done and tdhhgat team to help define the
mission and vision of the club and develop a plan of how to get th&wcond, part of the research done by this team is to sur
members and people in the community to understand what members want and what needs exist @ortimunity. Third, a plan is
developed and presented to memizefor discussion and approvakinally, a leader needs to be selected who will ensure the pla
implemented and carried out.

If you are in a club which wants to grow in order to providerengervice to the community, or to fenergize its reason for being, the
accept responsibility to take the lead in moving your club forwaksloid being one of those people who spout the questions aske:
the beginning of this note, and take no actioBe the person who leads your club forward, continues to open new doors of servic
doing new things, and is not overwhelmed by making a mist@ea leader!

~Leading our Legacy into the Future
1°'VDG Mark Pivamark@markpiva.com
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A MESSAGEROMSECOND VICE DISTRICT GOVERNEME LAY
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know it is true. Nothing tings a smile to your face quicker than looking at your calendar and seeing anothe
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Then why, why do people join the Lions. Ask a dozen people and you will get a dozen different responses but theywsiliha!
same theme to make adifference. Simply put, theg it is, to make a difference, iour neighborhoods, our nationperhaps even
around the world. You want tohelp, you want to do what you can. You want to reach out to those who are in need and do
your power toimprove their situation, to alleviate the problems that they face.

YR GKIGQa 6KIG e2dz ySSHRKSly?2 (6KSS el o-faS (22 di Ssfkie &822vd8 2lyNSS |
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that you heard about happening to others) thatily had an impact on your heart.

LQY LINBGGe &adzaNB Yz2aid 2F @&2dz Oy 06SOFdzAS @&2dz KI @S akKl NB
opportunity to listen to them. And each time | marvel at what | have heard from Lions whbe@g&ut to help another and receive
more in return than they gave.

Why did you become a Lion? In the future, | hope to hear more of your stories that answer this question.

~In 6A Spirit to Servé
2"VDG Steve Lay

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT

Well, welcome to September!Snce | am writing this before the end of August, | cardyosay that the Jul

reporting to MYLCI from our District Secretaries was outstandingm checking as the month goes along &
already see many of yowmputting activities for the month of AugustKeep up the good workOne suggestion,
[ 'Q”Q)u make entries agvents occur. Report meetings, various officédaork and especially your big or little events f¢
service and fundraisingt is great to see you diirag about what your clubs do.

We do read them, and more important International keeps track of whatoine and how many service hours your clubs repdutst

don't leave it until the last day or two and feel undgressure to get everything inAlso, call me with anquestions, concerns o
problems with reporting...OR, anything for that matter.

MyLion is still not up and working, but | will keep watching for it and keep you and all secretaries posted.

| would like you secretaries to start cleaning up your members listings in MYh€Imore accurate your membé&isformation is
the better we can kep track and or contact members, if and when we needAad you will too.

Register and use the District Waie. It is invaluable with so much informatiorOnce you get the hang of it you wiiét so much
from it.

Support other clubs fundraisers, nakisitations and join hands in servic&Ve are all here for the samihing....to help those in
need.

The Fall Region Meetings are being set up right n@ur Region Chairs have been working hard to get these set and ready t
They all promise a fuavening. This is a chance to spend more time with your Zone Chairs and clubs in your zone as well as
Region.Attend all if you wish, but be sure to attend your club's Region Meetiray's continue this year, together!

~Lion Joan Parks

STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST UPDATE

¢ KA & s @ddclfoddbe Student Speaker / 2y 1Said Aaz GCNBSR2Y 2 7F Clibs San hoMIyaé t Ihe
MD4lions.org webse to order their club packetThe past few years clubs needed to order the packet by October 1 or there
be a 25% charge, so get your order in earlfyyou have any questions please do not hesitate to call or email me.

~Lion Scott QuinlanDistrict 4L4 Student Speaker Chair
Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com(714)200-3964
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CABINET TREASURER REPORT

Thank you to the 16 Club Treasuse
that_have paid their Club Dues to LC

All clubs shoulchavereceived anemalil

or bill from LCl I not you can go into
MYLCIClub,Statement/Dues.

The other 19 Clubs in-44 need to pay this hll to LCI as
soon as possible.

MD4 will be sending out their Invoices this monthlease
pay as soon as you receive your bifou probably ask
WHY? At the Conventionin May 2018 thedelegates
approved the budget. The District needs thedues
revenue to operate. The District does not receive an
duesmoney from MD4 unless your club pays what is du

What are some of the line item#& the budget? The Les
(who are our future), Teen Recognition récognizing
students who ararug andalcoholfree andwho promote
it in their eveyday life) the Student SpeaksiContestsat
the Region andistrict Leved, training classegrovided by
the district mailing of materials andonding of the
officers to name a few things.

Please call or email me if you have questions.

~Lion Carol Linehan
CADL8029@yahoo.coifl14-716-9380

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION

Thank youto Huntington Beach Hosand Laguna Niguel
Lionsfor their monetary donation.They will behonoring
a member of their respective clubs with a Fred Bmith
and Dwight EStanfordFellowship

Student Speaker Foundatigins are for sale at $5 eh.

The proceeds go toward oufistrict annual contribution
of $7,000 whicheach district is encouraged to raise
Please see me at the upcoming Region meetings if )
are interested in purchasing one.

Who is Donald E Snyder? The Student Speaker:
Foundaion was organized in 1961. Its father irD
Snyder, District Governor of-A43, 195859. Don asked
PIP Fred Smith and then International Director Dwig
Stanford to join him as the organizers and first directc
of the Foundation. Don did all the work etting IRS and
California taxing dzii K 2 NR& i A Yau@antbéchieR
Snyder Fellow with a donation of $400 to the Stude
Speake Foundation.

The Foundation is still collecting used cell phon8gase
bring them to Region or Distridfleetings. Wedo not
collect the cords.

*** At this time we are not accepting Ink Cartridges***

~Lion Carol Linehan
District 4L4 Student Speaker Trustee 282019
Student Speaker Foundation Director 282020
Phone 714/7169380cadl8029 @yahoo.com

PEACE POSTER CON?ZEST

This year the theme of theions Clubs International Pead
Poster Contesth @ & YL b5 b 9 ¢ {Young ptdaple
(ages 11, 12 and 18y November 15, 20)&re eligible to
participate in the contest which provides an opportunit
for them to express the& visions of peace through art
Participants can use a variety of mediums, includ
charcoal, crayon, pencil and paint(No computer art is
allowed) The works vary greatly and reflect the you
FNIA&aGEAQ ftATFTS SELISNASYy@da
world proudly sponsor the contest in local schools a
youth groups.

The deadline for ordering the Peace Poster kits is Octob
1, 2018. Pleasecontact Lions Clubs Internationtd order
the kit by either calling Club Supplies a630-571-5466 or
ordering the kit on line.

| will need to know your Club name and how many entri

you will have. Club entries can be given to either yo
Zone or Region Chair or be taken directly to the Distri
meeting on Saturday, October Sowhere they will be

judged. Please make sure that you follow the directidos

labeling each poster entry.

The winring posterwill be sent onto the next levelof
judging (the MD4 contest) by the District Governor
December I. The Multiple District winner must be
submitted to the Public Relations Department of Lions C
International by December 15 The winner will be notified
on or before February 2, 2019The winning poster will
receive a cash award of $5,000 and a trip to a special a
ceremony. 23 merit winnengill receive a cash award $50
and a certificate of achievement.

If you should have questions, please contact me at-7
658-2232 or email me asarahcait@sbcglobal.net

~Lion Marianne Allen Chair

(8REA LIONG)
\ e ==
SCOUT CENTER FOUNDATION
Brea Lions Scout Center...
A Historical Setting for
All Your Celebrations!

The Brea Lions Scout Center -
Brea’s circa 1928 former City Hall features
spacious, airy meeting and banquet rooms
and is your best choice for:

SEMINARS
MEETINGS
DINNERS

PARTIES & RECEPTIONS
ies include a professional caterer’s kitchen,
ample free parking.
Located in Brea's historic City Hall Park.

For rental rates and other information:
www.scoutcenter.com
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GLOBAL MEMERSHIFEAM(GMT) UPDATE

Fellow Lions District Governor Randy wants to focus on tr
CLUBSOur clubs make the District g&o with that in mind we
all need to be working to keep our clubs healthye can do this
by keeping our lobs focused on service projects and fundraisi
whichwill require more members and more active members.

Your GMTis here to help you, the clubsttain your goals.We
are happy to meet with one personthe President or
Membership Chair, or we will beappy to make a presentatior
for yourentire club.

Clubs with less than 20 members please reach out to us anc
will work with you to help you find ways to work with othe
clubs and or other groups toreate service projects which is ¢
great way to get otiin the community and find new members
Of course, larger clubs may be having trouble also but they
also help us by sharing the things you are doing to keep vy
members busy and involved Members want to make ¢
difference. We need to help clubsidi more service projects tc
work on. We need all clubs to help each other and wo
together to make this District healjtand keep it healthy.

The clubs we now have our Dstrict are very dverse. V¢ can
take advantage of this fact and leafrom eachother. Hease
help us help you.l am asking club membets please give me a
callor send me an email Let us know if you need help or if yol
have a good idea or something your club is doing good or ba
we can all benefit Take some timeo talk to club members and
help us help you grow and have ful¥ & 2 dzNJ Of dzo
membership chairperson then reach out to us and we will h
explain whya membership committee iso importantto your
club.

I am hoping all members are reading this andpefully some of
you will reach outo offer or request assistance.

LETS ALL WORK TOGETHER TO®EEFCLUBS HEANTAND
HAPPY WORKING TOGETHER IN OURIOTSWE NEED YOU|
CONTEBBUTONS WE ARE ALL PROUD LIONET { D9¢
CLUBS HEALTHOGETHER

~STEVE CHRISTY
GMT LEADER AND TEAM
SEAN ARENS
JENNFER KELDER
MIKE SMITH

DISTRICT-¥4 WEBSITE

Did you know that our website has been revamped ar
updated? Visitwwwe.district4l4.org and check it out. The new
interface is clean and bright and there are lots of ndeatures
for the public and for Lions.

One of the first features you may notice is the Events Calent
where you can view upcoming events for the district and fi
our clubs. Click on an event the link will take you to mo
information about the event. Tere are links to automatically
place the information inyour Google or ICAL calendar.

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE NEWS

It is timefor Trunk or Treat at Ronald McDonald house
Orange!¢ KA & & S| beldd@hel®@RBiganOctbbir

26" from 5-8pm. For those of you who do not knoRMH

provides support, compassion, joy and an affordak
AK2YS | 6 & 3 ahp tamilKvatha Sriycally ill
childat The Orange County Ronald MacDonald Ho
Trunk or Treat was created for these families and t
surrounding neighborhoods tenjoy a Hallowee night

full of fun in a safe, stress free environmentAll

activities,prizes and food for Trunk or Treat are providé
by volunteers This year they are callinbrunk or Treat a
BbFNASYRNI A&SNEH

District 4L4 Lions have supported Trunk or Treat for t
past several years tproviding the following:
Generators, lightsetc - Donahués need one
volunteer
Cotton candy- need cotton candy sugar, cone
plusvolunteers
Popcorn- need packets of popcorrbags plus
volunteers)
Crafts tableneedsuppliesplus volinteers
Six decorated cars with games and prineged
cars, prizes, gamgsusvolunteers

If you can help by providing any of the abawehave any
questions, please contact Lion Brenda Donahuat
714/6736391 orlionbrendad@gmail.com She has lots
of decorations etc which may heed to decorate your
car trunk!

This is a great way to involve your Leos. Just drive t
to event, open your trunk and let them do the rest!

Other upcoming District-44 Lios events:

e Decembefprovide a craft table at the annua
RMH Christmas Party. Date to follow
ApriFRMH Walk for Kidz Please ask your clul
to allocate some monies for this eveas$ there
are no district monies available.

RMH non district event which could ugeur helpRed

Shoes and Brews dBeptemer 2% This could be reall

fun with a group of Lions:
www.facebookcom/RONALDHOUSEO

CREATIVE GIFT BASKET SERVICES
VIVIAN J. SHIFFMAN
akg The Basket Qufen
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DISTRICT LEQEWS

Summer is over for many of you, but don't worry, Leos is beginning and do we have a great year for you!!! We are kibkirnyga(ff
with a fabulous_eo Leadership Trainingn SaturdaySeptember 22 from 10am2pmat the GardenGrove Lios Clubhouse (9860
Larson Avenue, Garden Grove, CA 9284ther all your Leo friends together and come to this fun and action packed dégu!will

meet Leos from all over the district (and even some from outside of our district), engagemefan activities and ice breakers, lea
some exciting leadership skills and tips for carrying out your office, plan some service activities you can take backlub,yioave a
great lunch, all while having a fabulous time émly $5for lunch, snack,and all your suppliesncluded What a deal!!! PleaseRSVRy

September 1% because we want to make sure we have enough food and supplies for YOU!!! And make sure your advisab&nb
the AdvisorMeeting on the same day from 9agh45am.

Each club has a Leo District Officer that will be contacting you and your officers throughout the year to tell you absuamd¢a see
how we can help you and your club. Please reply torthehen they reach out to you.

If you have any questiond,lican help you at all, please email me and | will try to be of service to you.

BlessingsMrs. Chardy Lang44 Leo District AdvisoBA Leo AdvisoBeal Beach Liorhardylang@gmail.com

2018 YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAM

They arrived at LAX Saturday Jul/,detween 10:00am an8:00pm. Each host parent greeted their student at the airpo@n Sunday
we shared Thanksgiving Dinner with the students and mamrys. We explained the traditions and culture of Thanksgiving in Ame

Thevg SNBE o6f 26y | g1 & 0@ ou RiSrictdGoveraor wak da®ihgS Fhey taok pictures and videos to share with
family and friends back home. Most had never seen laingt so big. Aey enjoyed the large turnout of Lions and tllance to get to
speak to many of them. They askséveral Lions about their individual home traditions and said they learned someuraty, but

others eat ham while still others do not eat either, but instead have a roast or even steak. The one thing they saithalbhadon

was a tradition of timevith family. They liked that as they said here it is day one and we feel part of a big family.

While filling their plates ty asked many questions about what SWEET POTATOES were or what other fooddnvadréhey truly

enjoyed the meal. After werought out an assortment of desserts they were full, but each found room to try many cookiesngie
brownies. During Thanksgiving they were honored to be given@dfagjoodies from District Governor Randy thatlided his friendship
banner. Some wee going to share these items with the Lions Club that sponsored them and others said they would keep t
memories of their trip. They also each received a frgmpd banner from PDG Judy Barr.

We did surveys with the students on the final Saturdéyheir visit. We were not surprised to learn that they enjoy their visit and I¢
the times they get to do things as a group. One student said they felt it was like being with a big fun family, butsbetenyane even
the adults got along very wellWhile they liked the time alone with their host family, the all said they preferred being in a group.
of District 4L4, | could notdo this without your support. Many clubs give donations and many Lions also personallyt gprechés my
heartto see the district get involved with this program and change the lives of a few students, but feachadnged in turn change
others by what hey go back and sharén the comment section of the survey most students wrote thank you notes and somesaice
they would recommend their friends or fdly take part of this programThey all walked away bonded together by this trip and fore
friends. Manyare already making plans to visit each other on their next school break.

Starting with the traditiom of Thanksgiving and ending with a pool party we could see the friendships and bonds they built durin
time together and we know the motto World Peace One Student At A Time will carry forward with this gxaxp.month we will
feature some ofth@d2 2t LJX | 0Sa ¢S GAAAGSR | )/R FYFTAYy3 GKAy3a (GKS& 4

~Diane QuinlanChair
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California Lions Foundation
an IRC 501(c)(3) Corporation #3350129

The California Lions Foundation (CLF) is growing and being responsive tedseoh€hfornia Lions clubsCLF now hasbaut
$170,000 in its accountsThis includes charities/activities and administrative funds, as well asrdgsiydonations.CLF is well
on its way to the established funding goal of $250,000 in order to begin prgvgiants to California Lions clubs, which shot
commence in the 2012019 Lions year.Recently CLF has responded to the spate of serious fires in our state by acc
designated donations to help provide wildfire relief.

CLF wishes to again acknowledbe outstanding support of about 85 individual Lions and nine Clubs and Districts foribgc
'Founding Members' of CLFCLF also has received one corporate donatbf5,000. The CLF Board is expanding efforts
obtain additionalcorporate and comany support. Nonetheless, our biggest challenge remains getting the word out tc
California Lions clubs on all the opportunities to donate and on the benefits CLF can bring to California communitiestshr
Lions clubs.

CLF also generated $12(2& gross receipts from thpendant raffle held July 1st in Las Vegd$e lucky winner was Lior
Josephine Louie from the Los Angeles Envision Lions Cllanks to all the Lions who participated in this necess
administrative fundraiser and speciaédrtfelt thanks to PDG Alberto Montes de Oca for donating his time, talent and
materials that went into the pendant.

As you know, the California Lions Foundation (CLF) was created to provide matching grants to California Lions |
humanitarian, vision, environmental, disaster relief, and other projects to better serve our California communities.
matching financial grants will be available to clubs and districts to meet various needs and projects in their res
communities. The dollarange of CLF grants will be focused on projects from $500 to $10,000 which do not qualify for s
from other Lions foundations. A CLF grant will also be able to be combined with a LCIF grant for larger projects.

CLF is a great vehicle to help Li@isbs meet our community needs in California. All donations to CLF will be provided b
the Lions Clubs of California as matching project grants or as restricted charity project funds. As a 501(c)(3) r
corporation, CLF can also accept detiidatax deductable donations for charity projects of individual Lions Clubs approvi
advance by CLF. CLF then provides the designated donations back to the club for use on their approved project.

District 4L4 is the second highest giving districM®4. Thanks again for all your support of CLF.

PDG Gilbert Smith
CLF Director

Dh+9wbhwQ{ # L {SERTEMBERIRCUGICDECEMBER

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 12, 2018 GARDEN GROVE HOST 12:00PM
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2018 CHINO VALLEY 6:15PM
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2018 MISSION VIEJO 7:00PM
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2018 ANAHEIM 7:00PM
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2018 ORANGE COUNTY HANA 7:00PM
MONDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2018 UPLAND HOST 6:30PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2018 HUNTINGTON BEABBST 7:00PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018 SEAL BEACH 7:00PM

THURSDA NOVEMBER 1, 2018 STANTON 12:00PM
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2018 CMORANGEOASBREAKFAST 7:15AM
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2018 DIAMOND BAR BRENST 7:00AM
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2018 COSTA MESA NEWPORRBDOR 6:45PM
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2018 TUSTIN HAS 12:15PM
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2018  LAGUNA NIGUEL 12:0PM
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2018 ONTARIQUPLAND 6:45PM

*DATES AND TIMES SUBJECT TO CHANGE
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FRIENDS IN SIGHT

Volunteers needed in 414

Become a California Lions Friends in Sight volunteer and help bring more vision
screenings to District 4.4.

Join the new District 4.4 Vision Screening Team

You and your team will be trained to handle registration, operate automete
instruments, assist eye doctors, search from an eyeglass data base, help with
inventory management, assist patients in selecting their eyeglasses, and even
learn how to fit and adjust them.

The first event for the District team is a vision screeningh@aturday, November 3 sponsored by the
Garden Grove Host Lions Club. The Club will handle the event details. You and other vblunteers will
manage and staff the screening and eyeglass stations.

The hope is that this experience will inspire enoughl4t Lions to continue as a team willing and able to
conduct their own screenings for up to 5 or 6 clubs a year in the District.

Dondét miTwostraiming tates still available
For more information and to sign up for training contact a
Volunteer Coordinator

VOLUNTEER COORDINATORS:

Cathy Newton (562) 3778955 lioncathynewton@gmail.com

Mike Smith (562) 2540502 fishhawkel@sbcglobal.net

California Lions Friends in Sight Trainewsill be at each of theremainingregularly scheduledraining
events

TRAINING DATES

September 8, Ontario
September 22, Chino

Visitwww.californialionsfriendsinsight.ordor times and locations

Together, We Make Tomorrow Look Bett
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ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY IN OUR NE
20182019 ONLINE DISTRICT DIRECTORY!

The 2018 - 2019 Online District
Directory & Website
Advertisements

Place an Ad in the District 4L4 Online District Directory & Website. This year the district will
make the District Directory available online. Mo printed copies will be available. Purchase an ad
for your Club, your foundation, your business, yourself, or to wish the District Officer Team
good luck! After paying for directory and web services, the remainder of the money will be used
for District Leadership Development. See ads at: www districtdld org/sponsors/

Reach up to 1,000 Lions throughout the District!

I Pavment and Ad Conv diie Bentember 302018!! I

Advertising Rates

Ad Type Size What you receive
Full Page 55" x 85" Full coler ad on websita
Full color ad online directory
wighsite ad linked to your websita
online Ads rotated for maximum
wvisibility
Placed in & District emails when sant
to individual Lions in the District —
approximately 1,000 people
Can be changed 1 time during the
year
Half Page 275" x425 Full coler ad on wehsita
Full color ad online directory
wiebsite ad linked to your website
online Ads rotated for maximum
visibility
Placed in 4 District emails when sa2nt
to individual Lions in the District —
approximately 1,000 people
Business #  Full color ad an website

Card & Wwiebsite ad linked to your website
onling Ads rotated for maximum
wisibility

To purchase an ad, make check payable to: | Send to:
District 4L4 Carol Linehan
On memo line: 2018-19 Cabinet Treasurer
District Ad 4729 Rey Drive
Huntington Beach, CA 92649 3260
Send camera ready art to: Mark@markpiva.com




Foothill Region and Zone Chairs

ZONE A
Cucamonga District Host

Ontario — Upland
Upland Host

Foothill Region Chair
Robert L. Terry (Lori)
6580 Kern Place
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91701
H (909) 948-1331
C (909) 702-2103
bobterry445@yahoo.com
(Cucamonga District Host Lions)

Foothill Zone “B” Chair
Michael Shaw (Joan)
6229 Cambridge Ave.
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91737
H (909) 989-6623
mikes.collection@hotmail.com
(Ontario Host Lions)

ZONE B
Ontario Host
Pomona Host

Western University

ZONE C
Chino Valley
Diamond Bar Breakfast
Walnut

By

Foothill Zone “A” Chair

Joey A. Amaro
1342 N. Campus Dr.
Upland, CA 91786
H (562) 9391-6005
B (818) 538-4354
helicopterguy01 @yahoo.com
(Upland Host Lions)

Foothill Zone “C” Chair
Mike Preston (Patricia)
13853 Woodhill Lane
Chino Hills, CA 91709
H (909) 464-0020 C (909) 573-3600
mpreston7(@yverizon.net
(Chino Valley Lions)




FAGOTHILL REGION CHAIR BOB TERRY

Greetings Lions. September is going to be a very busy month and | hope you all can arrange your schedules to be airthe
events. Saturday Septembefh&s the vision screening sponsored Byicamonga District HosOntario Host Upland Hostand

Ontario-Upland It will be at the Ontario Senior Center, 225 E. "B" Street, Ontario, 91762 fror2i@amn Then on Saturda
September 2% Foothill Zone C will be having their vision clinic and health fair at Don Lugo Highl, 384900 Pipeline Avenue
Chino, 91710 from 8af8:30pm. But the crown jewel event will be Monday Septembéﬁ‘tM the Foothill Region Meeting at Lio

West Center, 9161 Base Line Road, Rancho Cucamonga, 91730 at 6:00pm. Please RSVP by S@}:ttembb'mw Secretary Joa
Parks. We will have an amazing dinner and a fun program, so please try to fit this event into your schedule. And"alspdaato

ALL Lions that attended the Upland Host Fish and Steak Bake in August. There were mafyRegidini club members i
attendance...and even some notables from other region clubs. So hope to see many Lions at the upcoming events a

September is a great month for all. And ponder on this little tidbit..."You Can Make More Friends In hilts g Becoming
Interested In Other People Than You Can In Two Years By Trying To Get People Interested In You". Andrew Carnegie.

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW

Labor Day is customarily viewed as the end of the summer vacation season aatssahover our district are se
to begin. After fortytwo years of teaching Jr. High students and loving nine grandchildren, | have learne
important things: No-one cares how much you know, they just know how much you Aadkids do and say the
darndest things Case in point: | was at the checkout line in Vons and a young boy about eight was aheac
gAUK |+ 02E 2F ¢ARSO 2 KAt S OKSOlAYy3 2dzi GKS fllaRé
going to wash my cat. ut tévazdays later | was back in Vons picking up a few things when | saw that same
asked him how was his cat and he sa@idy (i Rski& IRv@stsorry to hear that and asked him if it was the Tide.

aFARLYR2EAVI] Al o1& GKS aLMAy OeOf So¢

CUCAMONGA

</ 4 e, SR
¥
\ 5 <t GERVICE STATIQp |
) " s . ; ’
; } { N / H

RANCHO CUCAMONGA
o THEATRE

The Ontario Host Lionsclub celebrates its ninetgixth year as a chartered club and new club president Michael Shaw remi
them,& 5 2 ¥y Q (i mémSries ofi 6uSpast limithe potential of our future With new members andew ideaghere isno limitto
gKIG GKA& Ofdzo OFy | OKAS@Sde orie Sev piojEcthey Kvbuftd flike o3& appek Bivthei
community. So far, th®©ntario Hostclub is working otthree new projects.The first is with the Ontario Colony Branch Likra
working with their advisory committee about gang related pamphlets to service those who wish to avoid or exit "the gan
{SO2y R G(GKS& IINB ¢g2NJAy3d gAGK GKS bw2dziS cc L9/ ! ¢ 1 2te@N
And lastly, they will be working with the Lewis Family Playhouse on children's programming throughout the year. Theepl
program is designed to provide a quality, learning and performance experience for youth, teens and adults in the camf@n
September the 8 the Ontario Host Lionswill be working alongsideZucamonga District HostUpland Hostand Ontario-Upland to
put on a free vision screening at the Ontario Senior Center. Last year they served three hundred asid pedyple andf that
number one hundred and twentiwvo had never received exams or glasses. The club is looking forward to once again ser
many as possible.

Pomona Host Lionsvere busy in August. Every Thursday evening of the month, volunteers loadec
tables at Ganesha Park with books from our Little Free Libraries inventory. Attendees at the P
Concert Band Summer Concerts were invited to browse the books and take as many as they wante
club also collected used eyeglasses and hearing aids aasv&ime food. On Augus‘f‘ %he club held its
annual Club BYO Picnic Dinner before the concert. This year the picnic included two games. O

race in which competitors stacked and unstacked drinking cups as fast as possible. The seco

required each contestant to blow up a balloon and then aim the balloon at a row of cups, releasing t
to knock the cups over. A good time was had by all.

Jo Fulton gave our club credit for Joining Hands in Service by working
La Habra Corn Fest, 8iNE a4 KS KSf LJSR YI 1S KI
an official Joining Hands in Service Project, tiRemona Host Lionworked
at the Upland Host Lions Fish Bake. Members of the club also attende
fundraiser and enjoyed the food.




The Pomona Host Lion€lub is working on having more visibility in the community. Toward this ¢
President Anne Henderson and Community Service Director Jo Fulton attended an open house a
Valley Hope Partners Family Shelter.

On Friday, August $1the L.A. County Fair opened with Pomona City Day at the Fair, and this was a
opportunity for club visibility. Seven members of the club and eleven family members marched
parade. Eight members worked at a club information booth. Someeokipht also participated in the
parade.

At our first general membership meeting of August, Lions Dr. Ana Lorenz, who is a psychologi
Sholeh Yousefian, who is a pharmacist, spoke to the club about their recent trip to El Salvador, whe
participated in a medical mission. The District Governor, Vice District Governors, and our Zone
made their visit to the club at our second general membership meeting of the month. President
presented a check to Governor Randy for Student Speakere&d-oundation, his favorite charity, afte
he had presented her with gifts. In addition, Zone Chair Michael Shaw presented several bo
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FOOTHILL REGION ZONE C CHAIR MIKE PRESTON

It is anazing to see what can be accomplished when clubs come together to support each other. The old saying that
strength in numbers is so trueOur Foothill Zone C clubs recently collaborated on an event for senior citizens called Grandp
Day. Chino ValleyDiamond Bar andWalnut clubs all pitched in to make this event something to remember for the seniors at
assisted living facilityDiamond Baralso had some Leos therét. was a privilege for me to participate and help bring some snile
the faces of the seniorsBut the three clubs are not stopping ther&/e recently had our third meeting to plan the coordination

the Foothill Zone C Health Fair, scheduled for Septemb’é’rat:Don Lugo High School in Chiridhe resources and ctacts which

each club is bringing to the table are going to make this a fabulous event. Not only are we going to have Califorrmiandsria |
Sight there to do the eye exams, we are going to offer testing for diabetes, and the City of Hope Bloogitidbéie¢here to accept
blood donations. The Walnut club is going to provide hot dogs for sale for the attendees @haho Valleyis going to feed all the
volunteers. | would encourage all Zone Chairs to try to bring your clubs together to do jointeevémllows you to think big, to do
things one small club might think impossible.ii Q& 322 R FT2NJ 6 KS O2YYdzyAaide FyR Al Yl

The Chino Valley Lions Clufinished up the Summer Concerts in both Chino and Chino Hills. Ice Cream saleewyeambust,
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other Zone C Clubs to provide entertainment to the residents of a Senior Living Facility. We assisteghwith lzooth, cookie
decorating and musical entertainment. We delivered 100 himid baby hats to Pomona Valley Hospital for their nurse
representing approximately 500 hours of labor. Work is progressing toward the Zone C joint Health Fair prSguteomber 2%
in Chino. We will have eyeglass screenings and distribution, a blood drive, diabetes testing and info and cancer awaréoass
City of Hope. Two of our members have pledged to sponsor Holes at the Rose Float Golf Tournament furdraigoy Scou
Troop 220 continues to provide monthly roadie cleanup along Grand Avenue in Chino Hills.

TheDiamond Bar Breakfast Lions Clhleld their two regular meetings and one Board meeting in August. We had one guest «
first meeting. Shérought some eyeglasses for recycling. They made one visitation on Alfjtest.a Habra Corn Fest with fo
Lions participating. The second visitation was on Augu8t@#he Upland Host Fish/Steak Bake. Two Lions volunteered at the
Farmers meket on August #. President Cindee and three of her former Ranch Hill supervisors worked at the Farmers ma
August 18. President Cindee prepared and hosted the Districi4 eo Leadership Training at her home on Aug‘ﬂstWe had our
"Grandparents Day" at Brookdale Senior Living on Augu%‘tfﬂdm 11 am2 pm. We provided entertainment and activities for t
residents. Our theme was Hawaiian. Some of our Leos also helped at the event along with teiChinasvalley Lionfined us.
Ye! On August 1®9we had a new membership social at Lion Rosette's home. We had five guests join us. It was great mee
people and sharing what thBiamond Bar Breakfast Liordub does in the community and the different Lions activities we da&
donated 35 pairs of eyeglasses this month. Three of our Leo clubs remain dark for the summer. Diamond Bar High Sc
continue to stay active. School will be starting soon so all Leo clubs will soon be very busy.
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